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22nd January 2025 

Dear Parents/Carer, 

Kingswood Update 

Further to our correspondence yesterday regarding looking at possible options for a Year 4 residential 

following Kingswood going into administration, we are delighted to share with you that we have been 

able to agree on an alternative venue, for the same price and miraculously on the same dates! 

The children will be visiting Boreatton Park in Baschurch, near Shrewsbury. Here is the website for you 
to look at the venue and gain some insight into what it offers: 
https://schoolsandgroups.pgl.co.uk/centres/boreatton-park/  
 
They have shared with us a sample itinerary: 

 
We will be liaising with the centre to organise our own itinerary but it looks very much like the children 
will still have a great time. We will let you know any further details in the coming weeks. 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
Jayne Narraway 
Headteacher 

https://schoolsandgroups.pgl.co.uk/centres/boreatton-park/

